
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

KINDER BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE 

 

Accompanying this note is the school’s BYOD procedure agreement. This agreement lists the 
KT and K/1L BYOD (Technology) day as being Friday.  

 

All Kindergarten students will be using SCHOOL DEVICES ONLY on Fridays. Please do not send 
any personal devices to school. 

 

We ask that you please read through the agreement and return the completed agreement to 
school by Monday 13 February. 

  

 

Thank you 

Emily Townsend and Jennie Lombe     Annette Wein 
Kindergarten Teacher       Principal 


